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No to the Health Authority being able to register voters. I think registration should be 

limited to being intentional with individuals going to the county seat in person to 

register or using the DMV offices also in person. Voter registration should not be 

automatic and you should not be able to vote without being vested and invested in 

our great state with a requirement of 1 year of residency before being eligible to vote 

to minimize voter fraud! 


